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KNIGHTS’  NEWS
Fairfield Christian Academy

Friday, April 20, 2018

April 16-25
End of Course Exams
(High School)
April 27 - May 6
Senior Mission Trip
April 30- May 4
9-12 Missions Week
May 8
Strings Program
Grades 2-12
May 11
Red Cross Blood Drive
May 12
Spring Formal
Grades 11 and 12
May 14
Senior Project Night
May 17
5-12 Choir and 
Band Concert
May 17
Open House
May 18
Jean Day
May 25
Senior Breakfast
Graduation Practice
May 26
Graduation for
Class of 2018
May 28
No School
May 31
Elementary Field Day

Events
Upcoming

1st and 3rd Thursdays

Come join fellow FCA parents for Parents Prayer Time 
immediately following Elementary Chapel on the 1st and 
3rd Thursday of each month.  Prayer requests may be 
emailed to Laura Sparks at sparksfly4him@yahoo.com.  
Please contact Laura Sparks with any questions.

Parents Prayer Time

Elementary Field Day
Elementary Field Day will be taking place on Thursday, 
May 31st at the Fairfield County Fairgrounds. Teachers will 
be requesting assistance for games and general supervision 
as well as water and snacks. Contact Mrs. Wilkinson at 
bwilkinson@fcaknights.us if you are willing to help with an 
olympic event!

SpringHill Day Camp will be at Fairfield Christian 
Church the week of June 11th for students in kindergar-
ten through 5th grade. KidsQuest is so excited about this 
brand new partnership and the exciting opportunity to 
reach kids throughout Fairfield County with the fun of 
church camp and the love of Jesus. Day Camp Registration 
is now available at fairfieldchristian.org/children.

SpringHill Day Camp at FCC

Basketball Camps
There will be basketball camp for both boys and girls in 
2nd-6th grade! If your child is interested and has not        
received a registration form, please see Mr. Hooper or            
Mrs. Wilkinson!

Summer Math Opportunity
Would you like your 3rd –12th grader to practice some 
math skills over the summer?  Research indicates that 
practicing over the summer not only helps students retain 
math concepts, sharpen their skills and gain confidence, but 
enables them to be ready for math at the beginning of the 
new school year.  To register, please check your email for a 
registration form and submit $25.00 (payable to FCA) by 
Friday, April 27th.  Please feel free to contact Mrs. Barthelmas 
at cbarthelmas@fcaknights.us with any questions.


